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                                                               Executive Head teacher: Mrs Andrea English

                                                               Head of School: Mr Martyn Tweddle 
                                                               Deputy Head teacher: Mrs R Farrow
Deputy Head teacher: Mrs F Tweddle                                                                                                     

Dear Parents/Carers,
As our reward trips are approaching I would like to remind parents about our policy regarding rewards and the earning of trips off site. Pupils earn acorns as part of our rewards system and our sanctions are recorded through blue and yellow slips. Pupils are encouraged to follow school rules and behave appropriately throughout the school year. Those who have worked consistently to follow rules and respect others are rewarded through these trips as an incentive.
If a child has received 14 or more sanction slips within the school term then they will not have earned their reward off site and they will have lessons in the morning with a view to participating in a fun activity in school in the afternoon. If your child is nearing 14 slips, you will receive a further letter to seek your support in ensuring your child works hard to earn their reward trip.
We are always keen to offer pupils the opportunity to ‘put things right’ and if we feel that pupils have reflected on and made good choices, they can earn their reward back.
We thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Rebecca Farrow              

Deputy Head Teacher/SENCo
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